
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
REGARDING PARKING 

November 1, 2021 

 

Dear Country Village Homeowners, 

 

We are aware that there may be a time when a homeowner cannot leave their car 
parked either in their garage or driveway, for various unforeseen reasons. 

Please note that should this situation arise, all you have to do is call one of your 
Board Members and request a “Visitor” parking sign, which you may then place on 
your dashboard and park in one of the visitor parking lots, on a temporary basis. 

The same goes for when you have a visitor who is spending the night (or more).  
Just call a Board Member and you will be given a “Visitor” parking sign for your 
visitor’s dashboard. 

We want you to know that just because we have begun enforcing parking 
regulations, it does NOT mean that we are inflexible regarding extenuating 
circumstances.  If you have any issues along these lines, please feel free to 
contact a Board Member.  We are most willing to assist in any way we can. 

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors 


